
September 2024 dam report 

 

I spoke with Joe from Kiley. DEP has not yet reviewed the hydrologic study. DEP is severely 
backlogged and understaffed. They told Joe that our dam, based on its classification, is a low 
priority. It could be several years before they review the repair plans. DEP is working on hiring new 
people to fill the empty positions. This really is to our benefit as it allows us more time to 
accumulate more reserve funds for when the repairs are approved.  

 

Annual inspection will be performed between now and end of October.  

 

Ed Zimmrmann 


